

Posters at CB-NSG 11th March 2016

At the CB-NSG national meeting in March 2016, there was an exhibition of posters focussing on sharing good practice regarding early intervention and prevention for children, young people and adults. There were 9 posters featured, see below for details:

- Sarah Kean and Melanie Bentley from Avenues Group presented on "<u>Desensitisation: an early intervention to prevent Challenging behaviour and identify health needs.</u>"
- Peggy Ravoux and Sophie Simpson from South London & Maudsley Trust shared learning from the "Southwark Enhanced Intervention Service, 2 year evaluation."
- Aida Malovic from the Tizard Centre presented two posters titled "Keep Safe:
 earlier intervention for young people with learning disabilities who display
 harmful sexual behaviour" and "Promoting emotional resilience in children
 and young people with learning disabilities: school based groups adapting
 FRIENDS for Life."
- James Robinson from Mencap presented information on the "<u>Little lives, Big</u> <u>steps</u>" project.
- Dr Greta Brunskill from Northumberland, Tyne & Wear NHS Foundation Trust explored "<u>Building a solid foundation: Training CYPS staff in the core</u> <u>principles of Positive Behavioural Support</u>"
- Dr Catherine Sholl and Dr Heather Dilks-Hopper from Ealing CAMHS/ESCAN and West London Mental Health NHS Trust presented their poster on "<u>Aiming</u> to prevent residential care for children/young people with LD: Ealing Intensive <u>Therapeutic and Short Breaks Service</u>."
- Jan Seamer (Trainer at CBF) presented a poster on "<u>Challenging Behaviour</u> <u>Workshops: Supporting staff and families to work in partnership to prevent</u> and reduce challenging behaviour".
- Jacqui Shurlock from the Early Intervention Project shared outcomes from a focus group with parent carers, "A Vision for Our Children".